
I have lived in the village of Whitwell for 20 years. I do not support the 

application to expand capacity at Luton Airport and these are my 

reasons/concerns: 

The airport is surrounded by villages accessed by country lanes which do not 

have the capacity for increased traffic. 

Whitwell is already used as a ‘rat run’ and congestion is an increasing problem 

I also have real environmental concerns regarding increasing flights, 

passenger traffic, numbers etc - noise pollution, emissions etc 

 


